Northwest Montana Repeater Group -

Meeting Minutes - 14 October 2012

The second annual meeting of the Northwest Montana Repeater Group was held at
Mckenzie River Pizza Company, US 93 S, Kalispell, Montana.

The meeting was called to order by President N8JFS at 1920 MDT.

Members present were: N8JFS, N7CM] & Kim, AC7DR & Georgia, NE7AL, NG8Y,
WBS8GRS, KA7G & Carlyn.

Old Business: KA7G reported that the FCC assigned NW7RG as the Northwest
Montana Repeater Group’s club call sign.

New Business:
- All welcomed N8FJS and NE7AL as new residents of Montana.

- KA7G reported that the NMRG 2-meter flagship repeater is now on the air on
146.74- PL 100, with the call sign NW7RG/R.

- KA7G reported that the club’s APRS digi-peater, KA7G-1, is operational.

- KA7G made a motion that the floor be opened for nominations for club president.
The motion was seconded by AC7DR.

- NE7AL nominated Karen Ryan, KBBOPY for club president. NG8Y seconded the
nomination. By unanimous vote, KBBOPY, was elected Club president.

N8JFS asked for a motion that the meeting be adjourned. The motion for
adjournment was made by AC7DR and seconded by N7CM]. The meeting was
adjourned at 2007 MDT.

Note: KA7G suggested that Jerry Gadzala, having demonstrated outstanding radio
operator skills during the move of N8JFS and NE7AL from Ohio to Montana, be made
an honorary member of NMRG. All agreed.

Submitted by

Gerald McManus KA7G (Club Trustee)






